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VIA RESS AND COURIER

Mx. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One")
Distribution Rate Application, 2018-2022
Status of Undertakings - Board File Number EB-2017-0049

am writing on behalf of Hydro One Networks Inc. with respect to the status of undertakings
provided during the recent Technical Conference held into the above-referenced matter.

Hydro One has now completed responses to undertaking requested by Pacific Economics Group
representatives (Exhibits JT1.2 - JT1.7) and the City of Hamilton (Exhibit JT1.1). These will be filed
today and placed in the Board's web drawer for this proceeding.

With respect to the remaining undertakings, Hydro One anticipates completing and filing all
responses by April 2, 2018. This timing is required in light of the number of undertakings requested
and the efforts also underway by Hydro One to file its next Transmission Rates Application.

Hydro One also observes that written questions for Panel 3 from the Canadian Consumers Coalition
("CCC") and Building Owners and Managers Association ("BOMA") have not yet been received. It
will be recalled that Exhibits JT3.19 and JT3.25 were assigned for these purposes. Hydro One
requests clarification as to whether questions are still intended to be received. If so, and they are
received in a timely manner, Hydro One will attempt to provide responses in the timeframe noted
above.

Yours very truly,

MN

cc: All Parties - EB-2017-0049
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